

RACINE FIRE DEPARTMENT Chief's Office: 262-635-7911

May 15, 2008

Honorable Mayor and Common Council

Dear Honorable Mayor and Common Council:

The Fire Department is once again interested in providing Fire Suppression and Emergency Medical Services to the Village of Wind Point and Elmwood Park. The current contracts with these communities expire on December 31<sup>st</sup>, 2008. Our 2008 authorized staffing levels and existing fire station placement allow us to provide coverage to both communities as part of our broader commitment to the citizens of Racine.

Fax: 262-635-7864

All proposed contracts would be brought back to the Common Council for formal approval.

Respectfully submitted,

Steve Hansen, Fire Chief

810 Eighth Street, Racine, WI 53403 Fire Prevention Bureau: 262-635-7915 Non-Emergency: 262-635-7900 Training Division: 262-635-7918